
Pine Class Newsletter
Friday 27th September 2024

Please make sure your child has in school:
-PE kit
-Wellies and waterproofs for forest school
-A spare set of clothes.

Awards
Head teachers Awards
Jake - for good matching and sorting in 
maths.
Henry – for letting adults know when a 
resource helped him.
School rules award: kind
Elsie – for asking friends to play at 
Choose.

In Pine class this week…
- In English we have been focusing on the story of Noah’s Ark – very 

fitting with all the rain we’ve had. We’ve enjoyed using props to act 
out the story, reading and spelling work related to the animals.

- In maths we have began our addition learning with a focus on the key 
vocabulary of more and more than.

- In topic we have continued learning about seasons and have enjoyed 
comparing seasons and a focus on spring.

- We have all been showing off our ball control skills in the form of 
throwing challenges like basketball and throwing in the hoop as well 
as practising relaxing through yoga.


